
PUBLIC WORKS AGENCY 

ROSEWOOD AND SUNWOOD NEIGHBORHOODS 

San Lorenzo Sewer Lift Project 

JANUARY 2022 – JANUARY 2023 

PROJECT DESCRIPTION 

The San Lorenzo Sewer Lift Project will significantly reduce the chances of a major 

sewage spill.  The new facility will include a masonry block building to house 

electrical equipment and control panels.  The building will be approximately 10’x30’ 

and 17’ high, and will include a below ground dry pit to house the pumps, motors and 

associated equipment.  In addition, the new facility will include landscape and 

hardscape improvements to improve the aesthetics of the area.  The new building will 

provide a safer and more accessible working area for City crews.  The new location of 

the San Lorenzo Sewer Lift will alleviate traffic congestion on Bristol Street. 

PROJECT INFORMATION 

• Location: Segerstrom/Baker Street

• Duration: January 2022 to Winter 2023
• Construction Hours: 9:00 am to 3:00  pm

• Traffic Control Set-up: 8:00 am to 4:00 pm
• Cost: $7,606,500.00

• Project #06-3510

PROJECT TEAM

• Construction Manager: Edward Torres

• Project Manager: Armando Fernandez

• Contractor: Griffith Company

• City Inspector: Salvador Salcido
(714) 713-0114

FOR MORE INFORMATION 
For more information, please contact Public Works Agency 

General Construction Hotline at (714) 647-5074 or 

Community Liaison Michelle Micallef at (714) 647-5091 or 

mmicallef@santa-ana.org 

mailto:mmicallef@santa-ana.org



